
 

 

 
 

Discontinuation of Products 
 

 
Products affected:  LD 53, LD 53 S, LD 532 

 
Effective date:  immediately 
 
Details: 
 
The LED LD 531, used in LD 53 and LD 53 S, was discontinued by manufacturer, as well 
as the model LD 532, as alternative part, by other manufacturer. 
 
Considerable efforts are being made to find another source of a matching LED – without 
success. 
 
That was why we feel compelled to discontinue these products. 
 
 

 
knitter-switch, June 2010 

 
Oliver Kluj 
Technical Director 


